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BOARD OF RECREATION AND PARK COMMISSIONERS 

SUBJECT: VARIOUS COMMUNICATIONS 

Approved ./ Disapproved ______ _ 

The following communications have been received by the Board and recommended action 
thereon is presented. 

From: 

1) City Clerk, relative to a proposed 
Amendment No. 2 to the Lease 
Agreement with ONE generation for the 
continued operation and maintenance of 
the Mark Taper Intergenerational Center. 

2) Matt Scott, Senior Managing 
Director of Acquisitions, Wireless 
Capital Partners, relative to cellular 
tower leases. 

3) Several residents, thirty-seven com­
munications relative to Hollywoodland 
area, with five responses from City staff. 

4) Glen and Elizabeth Friedman, to 
Cheviot Hills Recreation Center, relative 
to the playground equipment, with a 
response from Kelly Werling, Sr. 
Recreation Director II. 

Recommendation: 

Referred to staff for further processing. 
(Report No. 14-310) 

Referred to General Manager. 

Note and File. 

Referred to General Manager. 
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5) Two residents, 
Department of 
Empowerment. 

PG.2 

relative to the 
Neighborhood 

6) Jamie Hirami, Pennsylvania State 
University Harrisburg, relative to 
conducting interviews in the Venice 
Beach area. 

7) Linda Cota-Kumagai, to City-wide 
Aquatics, two communications relative 
to the women's locker room at the Van 
Nuys-Sherman Oaks Aquatics Center. 
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Note and File. 

Referred to General Manager. 

Referred to General Manager. 

This report was prepared by Paul Liles, Clerk Typist, Commission Office. 


